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SUMMER TERM 

24 June 2022 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 

JUNE  

Weds 29 Class 3 Collective Worship 

Weds 29 Class 4 to Severn Valley 
Railway & Bewdley 
Museum 8.30am leave 

Weds 29 New Reception Parents 
Meeting 6pm 

Thurs 30 Year 6 Transition @ 
Dysons 

Thurs 30 Pyramid Prom @ JMHS 

JULY  

Fri 1 12 Noon Finish 

Mon 4 Y4/5/6 Bell Boating Trip 

Tues 5 Year 5 Day @ Dyson 
Perrins 

Thurs 7 Year 6 Transition @ JMHS 

Thurs 7 Year 6 Transition @ St 
Mary’s 

Fri 8 New Reception Transition 
Afternoon 1pm 

Mon 11 Reports home 

Tues 12 Year 6 Play 

Weds 13 Year 6 Play 

Thurs 14 New Reception Teddy 
Bear’s Picnic 11am 

Fri 15 New Reception Transition 
Afternoon 1pm 

Fri  15 Summer Fair 

Mon 18 Move Up Day 

Mon 18 Year 6 Climbing at 
Redpoint 

Mon 18 AiP School Lunches 
Tasting Event 

Tues 19 Nursery & Class One to 
Cattle Country Farm Park 

Weds 20 Term Ends 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH 

WISDOM 

 

‘”Wisdom is more precious than rubies; 
nothing you desire can compare with her.” 

 
Proverbs 3:15 

Message from Mrs Jones 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was wonderful to see so many of you at our 

sports day this year on such a bright sunny day 

which was almost perfect with the nice cooling 

breeze.   The children all gave their best and 

were very well-behaved and on occasions like 

this it makes me very proud to be a headteacher 

of Cradley school.  A very big thank you to Miss 

Evans who planned the day including the 

different activities the children enjoyed so that 

they were kept busy and active all through the 

morning.   

Thank you very much for your feedback.  We 

appreciate this and are always looking at ways 

that we can improve what we do.  It was a 

pleasure to accompany the choir to the Three 

Counties Show last Friday.  It was incredibly hot 

and the children sang their hearts out. 

I am delighted to inform you that we have 

appointed Mr Glover as a PE apprentice and he 

will join us in September. 

Have a great weekend, 

God Bless  

Mrs Jones 

mailto:admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
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           Attendance 

Well done to Class 2 who have had 98.21% attendance this week! They get to look 

after Alfie the Attendance Bear next week. Please can we remind parents that arrivals 

after 8.45am are counted as late and arrivals after 8.55am once registers close count as a 

missed morning session and are included in attendance figures. 

Class 1 – 94.74%      Whole school – 95.28% 

Class 2 – 98.21% 

Class 3 – 90.36% 

Class 4 – 96.77% 

Class 5 – 95.5% 

 

We are a friendly, local toddler group that meets in Storridge Village Hall.  We 

welcome little ones from 0-5, accompanied and supervised by their parents/carers, 

to stay and play.  We meet on Thursdays from 10:30-12 during term time, for a 

charge of £2 per family, which includes a craft activity, songs, snacks and drinks. 

Please come and join us, we’d love to see you! 

Teeny Tots Toddler Group 

 

Drop-off and 

Pick-up 

Please do not drop your children 

off at school, unattended, before 

8.30am each morning.  They will 

not be supervised until the gates 

open at 8.30am. 

 

At pick-up you must come into 

the playground to collect your 

child.  Teachers will not release 

children without a parent being 

there. 

Thank you. 

 

Follow us on Facebook 

for updates and photos 

- search for  

Cradley CE Primary 

School 

 

 
Trainers 

Children should not be wearing Astro 

boots to school instead of trainers. 

When trainers are needed to be worn 

please ensure they are proper trainers as 

Astros are causing injuries to others. 

Thanks. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Choir at The Three Counties Show 

The choir sang their hearts out at the Three Counties Show - it was so 

hot but they all coped amazingly. 

Well done choir - you made us so proud! 



 

 

 Clubs 

These are the clubs that are 

running this half term.  Your 

child must be signed up to 

attend. 

Club Day/Time Years Member of Staff 

Story Time Monday 3-4pm Yrs R-2 Mrs Jones 

Musical Theatre Monday 3-4pm Yrs 3-6 Miss Tuckwood & 

Mrs Baynham 

Gardening Tuesday 3-4pm Yrs 3-6 (15 Max.) Ms George 

Multi-skills Tuesday 3-4pm Yrs R-2 Mrs Gleaves & Miss 

Grizzell 

Tennis Wednesday 3-4pm Yrs 1-2 John the Coach 

Cricket Wednesday 3-4pm Yrs 3-4 Miss Creek 

Ultimate Frisbee Thursday 3-4pm Yrs 3-6 Miss Evans 

Rounders Friday 3-4pm Yrs 5-6 Miss Guy 



 

 NEWS 

We are really looking forward to seeing you at 

tonight’s Family Bingo.  Thank you to all of you 

that have handed in your forms or booked on-

line.  We have a few spare tickets if you’d like to 

come along for a chance to have some fun and 

win some great prizes.   

Tickets are £3 adults (5 free games) & £2 

children (4 free games).   

You can book on-line via FoCS Collection Pot where you can also pre-pay for drinks & snacks 

vouchers if you prefer not to bring cash.   

 

https://www.collectionpot.com/pot/2209906/  

or pay on the door with cash or cheques to ‘Friends of Cradley School’.  If you have any questions, 

please contact our FoCS bingo lead Suzismith@smithsystems.co.uk  

 

Thank you to Wye Valley Brewery, Iceland Malvern and the Thorntons’ kiosk in Malvern Post Office 

for their kind donations.  And of course thank you to our FoCS helpers for everything they do. 

 

Thank you to school for inviting us along to enjoy Sports Day and sell ice-creams.  We sold out! 

Thank you especially to all the FoCS helpers.  We made an impressive £80 for school. 

 

Our School Summer Fair is being planned for 15th July, 3-5pm.  Please save the date. 

We are looking for lots of volunteers so that the event can take place – it is a children’s favourite, so 

please do offer to help out, whether you can man a stall, put up gazebos, run the bar, or sponsor us, 

do let us know (via the school office or a FoCS rep) if you can help. 

 

We are looking for sponsors for our inflatables at the Summer Fair, so please ask family, friends and 

local businesses if they would like to advertise by sponsoring one of our stalls.   

Please let one of the class reps or school office know if you can help.  

Class 1 – Rach/Lucy/Liz.      Class 2 – Kitty/Rach/Lucy.     Class 3 - Suzi.    Class 4 & 5- Kitty/Annie.  

 

If you feel you’d like to help in other ways, can your local businesses help by donating prizes or cash? 

Or take part in our school lottery or easy fundraising (see below).   Thank you to everyone for your 

ongoing support.  

 

 

 

 

 

If you shop online, we'd really appreciate your help at no extra cost to you... Please take part in 

Easyfundraising - https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofcradleyschool  

 

Or try your luck on our School Lottery https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/cradley-ce-

primary-school  

 

Thank you for any help you can offer, so that FoCS can continue to raise funds for school so that the 

children can enjoy those little extras. 



 

 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

NURSERY Ben for an increased focus and involvement in focused 

activities. 

Hugo for being brave and coming in by himself at drop off . 

Oscar for always being independent and amazing at tidy up 

time. 

CLASS 1 Billy-Joe for being kind and caring when others are sad or 

have hurt themselves. 

Kai for showing persistence with his independent writing. 

CLASS 2 Sofia for persistence when writing her tiger poem. 

George for a lovely reflective recount about our theatre trip. 

CLASS 3 Olivia for taking pride in her river diagram in geography. 

Geni for a fantastic piece of writing. 

CLASS 4 To be announced next week……………... 

CLASS 5 Daisy for commitment to developing her writing portfolio. 

Isabella for commitment to developing her writing portfolio. 

HEADTEACHER’S 

AWARD 

Ben for showing such kindness to Naomi when she wasn’t well  

at the Three Counties Show and at Sports Day. 

Lois for the unassuming way she just gets on with everything.  

She never makes a fuss, works hard and is a good friend.  



 
 

NURSERY NEWS 

 

We started our week with Sports 

Day!  The children were all 

brilliant in both races.  We are 

very proud of them for being 

brave and taking part, cheering 

on their friends and waiting so 

patiently for the time between 

their races.  Well done nursery!  

On Tuesday, the children took on 

the role of a postal worker and 

helped Lauren to sort out the post. 

The Postal Manager had forgotten 

to write numbers on the letters so 

the children had to do lots of 

counting to work out which postbox 

to use!  

 

On Wednesday, the children made a postcard with Katrina to send home.  The children wrote 

messages home or drew a picture!  Some of the children were able to tell Katrina where they lived, 

which is brilliant if there is ever an emergency at home.   

On Thursday, the children completed an I Spy game with Kelley.  Kelley gave a description of a 

police accessory and the children had to work out which accessory she was talking about.  The 

children finished their week in Forest School with Lauren. They took a bucket each and collected 

lots of different natural resources.  After lunch the children sorted out their resources by colour, 

size and shape.  This week the children have also been busy with Donna making an animal 

handprint creation which they’ve entered into the Bromyard Gala. 

 



 

Sports Day 

Thank you so much to all the parents, carers, grandparents and other family 

members who joined us on Monday for our Sports Day. 

The sun shone and the children did their absolute best in all of the events. 

A big thank you to Miss Evans who did all of the organising. 

 

The overall winner was Elgar house so congratulations to you! 




